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PEST CONTROL OPERATION
 The Northland Regional Council (NRC) is 
publicly notifying its intent to carry out a 
possum and rat control operation from 4th 
November 2021 – 10th December 2021. 
Contractors employed by Northland Regional 
Council will carry out the operation at Taharoa 
Domain (Kai Iwi Lakes) using vertebrate toxic 
agents (diphacinone & cholecalciferol – trade 
name Double Tap) in bait stations.  The 
domain will remain open during the operation 
and day visitor and camping facilities will be 
available.

This work is being undertaken with the 
approval of the Taharoa Domain Governance 
Committee and the Kaipara District Council.

For enquiries contact Northland Regional 
Council on 0800 002 004


